ITEM 12
LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW

COUNCIL MEETING

-


4 NOVEMBER 2010 
QUESTION WITH NOTICE 
A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chairman of any Committee.
Questioner:
Councillor Barry Macleod-Cullinane
Asked of:
Councillor Bill Stephenson (Leader of the Council and Portfolio Holder for Finance and Business Transformation)
	Question 7:  
“Since you last updated us at October's Cabinet, how many more members of the Labour Group have begun "acting within identified roles" but have yet to receive formal appointment and backdated payments?”



